From: Robert Miller

**Sent:** Friday, October 3, 2014 7:43 PM

**Subject:** Tihiro

Yoko,

I just learned this evening that Tihiro had died. I'm so sorry to hear this. Tihiro was an amazing man and I was very fortunate to spend so many years working for him and with him. I have missed him these last couple of years that he has been ill, but he gave me the impression he didn't want visitors.

I heard from Richard Freeman, that Tony Taylor is planning something at GA. Please let me know if there is a memorial fund set up for Tihiro.

You have my deepest sympathy, Yoko. I will be thinking of you and your family.

Best always,

Bob Miller